
 

 

 

 

Date:    June 17, 2022 

To:  RFP 2022_04 Riverside Path Feasibility Study 

From:  Julia Halsted, Designated Contact 

Re:   Selection of Preferred Response 

 
As a result of the selection committee evaluating respondent proposals, a preferred vendor has been notified of their 
standing as Preferred Respondent. 

Successful negotiations will result in Notice of Award by July 20. 


